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The Stars of the Week for the last time were:

Stars of the Week Dates for your diary

Class 1 Nativity 
performance @ 2pm

Carol Concert at school 
@ 2:15 pm

Christmas Parties

Christmas dinner

PD Day

10/12/21

15/12/21

16/12/21

17/12/21

4/1/22

Last Friday, the PTA did a fantastic job of organising and running our Christmas Fayre. In total, we raised 
an amazing £900.18 for the school, which includes about £140 from the games created and run by Class 
3. Thank you if you contributed towards the event’s success by buying tickets, food, drink, etc. A special 
thank you to the PTA members who setup and ran the stalls, and to the staff who contributed their time 
as well.  

Christmas Fayre

From the first day back in January 2022 (Wednesday 5th January) our Breakfast Club will go back to being 
run by Neil O’Sullivan Sports. Adam, who will be familiar to many families who use the After-School 
Club, will be running these sessions. 

The sessions will now be known as ‘wake and shake’, as there will be opportunities to engage in physical 
activity. This in turn allows the school to use some of the PE & Sport Premium to subsidise the cost so 
that parents only pay £3 per day, instead of £5. This cheaper price will be in place until the end of the 
summer term, but may continue beyond this, dependent on the amount of funding received by the 
Government and the school’s priorities on how to use the PE & Sport Premium.

Due to this change, parents will now need to use the online booking/payment system used by Neil 
O’Sullivan Sports – parents whose children attend our After School Club will be familiar with this. Further 
details about how to book and pay will be circulated before the end of next week. Any outstanding debts 
for our current Breakfast Club should be settled up with the school office by the end of term.

Finally, I would like to say a huge, big thank you to Mrs Mack and Miss Lester, who have ably run our 
Breakfast Club in recent months.

Breakfast Club


